Muthoora, Leela

From: James Earl

Sent: 18 February 2015 11:10

To: Planning

Cc Ian Cohen; James Little; Keith Moffitt; Linda Sluys; Sue Measures, (Sidings Manager);
Mark Stonebanks; Nick Jackson; Rosenberg, Phil (Councillor); Stephen Nathan

Subject: Planning application 2014/7925/A

Dear Camden Council,

T am writing from the Fortune Green & West Hampstead Neighbourhood Development Forum (NDF) to
comment on planning application 2014/7925/A.

The NDF strongly supports the weekly farmers' market on the West Hampstead Thameslink station
forecourt on Iverson Road and wishes it to continue.

We support this application for a temporary banner for a four month period.

However, we have received a number of complaints about the metal railings used to advertise the market,
which are left on the forecourt on non-market days. We suggest that, if the application for a banner is
approved, these metal railings are removed.

Best wishes,

James Earl

(Chair, Fortune Green & West Hampstead NDF)
www.ndpwesthampstead.org.uk




